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St Helen’s Boulevard, Carlton Road, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S71 2AY 

Tel: 01226 291133   Fax: 01226 779244   www.springwelllearningcommunity.co.uk 
 

 
Ref: SCS/DRS/AWK Enquiries to: Mr D Ross 

 Tel: 01226 291133 

Date: 29 Feb 2016 Email: springwell@springwellacademies.co.uk 

 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 

                                – Friday 4th March 2016   
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 3rd March 2016 and we would like to invite you to 
join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion. World Book Day 
celebrates the joy and value of books and reading and is held in more than 100 countries 
around the world. A key aim is to give every child in the UK a book of their own to keep. 
Every child is eligible to receive a £1 World Book Day Token which can be exchanged for 
one of ten exclusive £1 World Book Day Books. Tokens must be redeemed by 27th March 
2016. 
 
We will be celebrating this great event on Friday 4th March by asking pupils to come 
dressed as their favourite book character. Should you not wish to take part, it is expected 
that school uniform is worn. 
 
If you would like to find out more information about World Book Day, there are ideas, 
activities and resources at: http://www.worldbookday.com/resources/. We will also be adding 
photographs of the event to the school blog, so please take a look. 
http://springwell.primaryblogger.co.uk/  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Ross 
Assistant Principal 
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